
 

         20th October 2015 
 
Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 
 
As part of our initial baseline testing process all students will be given a 
dyslexia screening assessment.  This is a series of short computer based 
tests which help to identify if there are any particular weaknesses that may 
affect students’ literacy.  It also helps to distinguish between those students 
who may be having general difficulties in literacy and those whose 
difficulties are associated with dyslexia. 
 
We believe that the early identification of students with difficulties is vital so 
that teachers can put in place the appropriate support to allow students 
to succeed. 
 
During the next half term your child will take part in this assessment, the 
results will be collated and then shared with you.   
 
If you have any further questions or concerns about this process please 
feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Jodie Harnan 
 
(SENCo) 


